
 

SAVE THE DATE!! 

Sunday, June 4th from 10-2pm – 
ENTRANCE PAINTING!! 

Hello Villagio!! 

  
I hope you are doing great!  OK, so it is time to repaint the front entrance of our community, 
and I wanted to save some money and have some fun with it!  You are invited to come and 
paint, help, coach, or just get to meet a new neighbor!! Save the date for Sunday, June 4th from 
10-2pm! 
The Children form this picture STILL remember they helped paint it last time, back in 2007! 
We had a great time! 
 

  

 
See you then!! 

 Dan Gutierrez- Villagio HOA Board President! 
949-285-4469 dan.gutierrez@cox.net 


